
June 14, 2016 
 

The following was sent to the KYAE listserv. 
 

DON'T FORGET! // Join us tomorrow for 

#GEDGradDay 
 

PLEASE JOIN KYAE AS WE CELEBRATE 
NATIONAL #GEDGradDay TOMORROW 

(6/15)! 
 

We’ll be posting “Open the Door” photos (like the 
ones seen here) on our Facebook and Twitter pages. 
 

How will *you* be participating? 
 
 
 

 
 

 

From: GED Testing Service [mailto:communications@gedtestingservice.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 9:01 AM 
To: Brownson, Missy (KYAE) 

Subject: Join us tomorrow for #GEDGradDay 
 

 

  

  
Don’t forget - #GEDGradDay is tomorrow!  
  

GED Grad Day is a virtual celebration of our GED graduates and all they 
have accomplished, as well as an opportunity to encourage the next 
generation of students to open the door to their future. Thanks to your 

untiring efforts, many students have earned their GED diplomas. We hope 
you’ll join us online to celebrate their successes!  
  

What can you do tomorrow?  
  
1. Post your “Open Door” photo to join the conversation.  

 Take a picture of yourself opening a door.  

 Publish your photo on Twitter, Instagram or Facebook and use the 
caption to explain how education opens the door to the future.   

 Use the hashtag #GEDGradDay in your post. Every time 
#GEDGradDay is mentioned on social media networks on June 15, 
GED Testing Service will donate $1 to the National Center for Families 

Learning (NCFL), up to a maximum of $10,000.  
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http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=69590928&msgid=405939&act=U051&c=1178057&destination=http%3A%2F%2Ffamilieslearning.org%2F


2. Engage on our GED Testing Service Facebook page on June 15.  

 Join our “live” Facebook Q&A session. Participate by asking questions 

or sharing your advice with future GED students.  
 Watch, like and share our GED Grads video which we’ll debut on June 

15. It celebrates the successes of our graduates and inspires others!   

3. Spread the word! Invite your students and graduates to participate in 
#GEDGradDay to celebrate with us online!   

  
Regards,  
  

The GED Testing Service team  
 

This message was sent to missy.brownson@ky.gov from: 

GED Testing Service | 1919 M Street NW; Suite 600 | Washington, DC 

20036 

Did someone forward this message to you? Click here to sign up for our 
newsletter. 
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